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Policy #11 - Policy on Committee on Preparation for Ministry (CPM) Meeting Attendance 
 

Members of the Committee on Preparation for Ministry (CPM) are expected to attend as many monthly 
meetings as possible and to prioritize this important work of the Presbytery among their many other 
responsibilities. 

 
Upon receipt of the monthly email Call to Meeting, if a member will be absent, he / she should request 
an excused absence from their sub-committee chair. 

 
After three (3) unexcused absences, a committee member will be sent a letter by the CPM Chair 
thanking them for his / her service and releasing him / her from the Committee. 


